
11th January 2021 
 
Dear Year 3 Children and parents/carers,  
 
Hello to you all and a belated Happy New Year. We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas. 
I don’t think any of us expected to be back in lockdown and home learning for the start of the 
new year. But, well done to you all for the hard work you have put into this first week back. We 
do realise that we have had a few teething problems but hopefully this week’s learning will be 
easier to access.  
  
Many of you have been busy with online learning and are already working hard on Mathletics, 
Readiwriter and Purple Mash, We hope you have been able to access the online videos for the 
White Rose maths lessons as these help with the worksheet. The link can be found on the 
timetable this week (week 2) but if you have any problems accessing them, please let us know. 
We now have a Year 3 email up-and-running and we will endeavour to reply as soon as we can. 
This email is year3@stpeters-farnham.surrey.sch.uk  
The teachers and TA’s  will be working alternate weeks in school teaching keywork pupils in 
each year group. We will therefore take it in turns to respond to emails and your queries 
relating to home learning. We do very much work as a year 3 team however if you want to 
communicate directly with your class teacher directly just let us know.  
 
We ask that your parents or carers email one piece of maths learning and one of English each 
week, alongside anything you would like to share with us (from the foundation subject areas). A 
photo of the work is fine, or a scanned file - anything that makes life easier for your grownups. 
A number of tasks have been set on Purple Mash with no time-limit and these can be completed 
at a time during the week that suits you and your family. We can communicate with you on 
Purple Mash and there is a blogging page which you can join.  
 
Remember, we miss you and love seeing all the brilliant work you are completing.  
 
We hope you have a great week. Have fun, stay safe and be kind to one another. 
 
With love from 
 
Miss Edmonds and Mrs Smith  

Some of this week’s brilliant 
learning  
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